
 

  

    

 

 

 
Re: Extensions to PGDs 
 
Deara Louise  
 
Thank you for your recent input and guidance regarding our pharmacy PGDs for Emergency 
Hormonal Contraception. To allow time to consider the national EHC PGD templates and how best 
to use them to inform local practice, I have agreed with Faisal Bokhari, Head of Medicines 
Optimisation (Tameside), that we will extend the current PDGs for one year. These extended 
versions have been titled v.3.2, however there has been no other change to the content.   
 
Enclosed are these new PGDs: 

• Emergency Hormonal Contraception 
o Levonorgestrel PGD – v3.2 1 April 2023 – 31 March 2026 
o Ulipristal PGD – v3.2 1 April 2023 – 31 March 2026 

 
 
Thank you for the ongoing support of the Community Pharmacy GM and please feel free to contact 
me if there are any further concerns or questions in relation to this matter.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
James Mallion 
 
Interim Director of Public Health 
Tameside MBC 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Louise Gatley 
Director of Services & Contractor Support 
Community Pharmacy Greater Manchester 
Suites 6 Barlow House 
Minshull Street 
Manchester 
M1 3DZ 

 
 

 
 
POPULATION HEALTH 

 
 
 
James Mallion 
Interim Director of Population Health  
 
PO BOX 317 
Ashton under Lyne, OL6 0GS 
 
Switchboard 0161 342 5500 
 
www.tameside.gov.uk  
e-mail: james.mallion@tameside.gov.uk 
 
Doc Ref  
Ask for        James Mallion 
Direct Line  0161 342 2328 / 07970946485 
Date            27 February 2025 

http://www.tameside.gov.uk/

